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CSR-GAD COVID 19 RESPONSE

 Implemented for PNOC employees and support staff the policy

guidelines on the workforce and workplace safety re-entry plan

for the prevention and control of COVID-19 starting July 2020

(safety measures infographics; plastic barriers; thermal

scanning; foot signage's, UV disinfection rooms for external

documents; and distribution of alcohol, surgical masks and

face shields, among others)

 Implemented for PNOC employees the Alternative Work

Arrangements (AWAs) with the adoption of Work from Home

(WFH) arrangements, especially for pregnant, nursing mothers,

senior citizens and employees with compromised-immune

systems, and skeletal workforce for essential personnel, while in

enforced community quarantine starting July 2020.





But due to the lockdown imposed because of the
COVID-19 pandemic and the ensuing community
quarantines, there was a delay in the submission of
entries to the judges for evaluation and subsequent
tallying of scores.

However, we are happy that despite the ECQ, we

were able to pull off the informal awarding last July
2020 via the PNOC-GAD Facebook page. Cash prizes
were awarded to the winners.

The contest was participated in by twenty-one (21)
employees from various departments/offices
including the Industrial Park in Bataan and the Energy
Supply Base in Batangas.

Meantime, the awarding for the Essay Writing Contest with the theme: Ang Babae sa
Buhay Ko / The Woman in My Life was supposed to happen in March 2020.



Continuing Information Drive on Gender 

Issues

Despite the pandemic situation, PNOC continued its gender

mainstreaming efforts, utilizing the social media platform for a

sustained information campaign. The GFPS explored the

internet for free webinars for employees, that tackled women

and children issues, that surprisingly, are still prevalent during

the time of Covid. Very timely also are the webinars that

focused on mental wellness, given the prolonged effects of

Covid in the family and in the workplace. Online newspaper

articles were also shared in the company’s group chats. The

GFPS chat group was also a sharing venue for updates,

advisories, health protocols and ordinances regarding the

pandemic.







Inter-Agency VAW 

Forum

Last December 7, 2020, PNOC

also joined 116 participants

from various agencies via

Zoom, in the forum sponsored

by the Tourism Infrastructure

and Enterprise Zone Authority

(TIEZA), entitled Integrating

Advocacy, Service and

Commitment Towards Creating

a VAW-Free Environment During

the Pandemic.



Observance of 18 –Day Campaign 

To End  Violence Against Women

Likewise, PNOC participated in the

annual observance of the 18-day

Campaign to End Violence Against

Women from November 25 to

December 12.

More than 100 PNOC employees

participated in the talk entitled “CARING

FOR SURVIVORS OF DOMESTIC VIOLENCE,
NEGLECT AND ABUSE” given by Norieta

Calma- Balderrama, M.D., FPPA (Life)

FPSCAP, last December 10, 2020, via

Zoom.






